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The Roseburg, Glide, and Medford area are subsidized already by taxpayers in 

Portland. Now they want more welfare? This is absolutely ridiculous. It’s time for rural 

Red counties to pay their fair share and stop sucking off the taxpayer tit. You know 

this state could save untold millions if Republicans pulled themselves up by the 

bootstraps instead of sucking the welfare tit. 


